
Oldbury Park Primary RSA Academy 
Oldbury Road 

Worcester 
WR2 6AA  

Principal: Mrs Sarah Boyce 
 

Tel: 01905 424878 
Fax: 01905 339326 

 Email: office@oldburypark.worcs.sch.uk  
                                                  Website: www.oldburypark.worcs.sch.uk 

 
 

Sunday 21st June 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We have had another settled week in school and have been in touch with children working at home.  
Well done to everyone for the commitment you show to completing work both at home and at school.  
Keep doing the other things too like the bike rides, walks and keeping in touch with your friends on 
your devices. 
 
Thank you to those who took part in the photo competition and congratulations to the winners.  
The next competition is coming up very soon. 
 
I hope to be in a position very soon to tell you about plans for September.  This will inform you about 
the class and teacher that you will have next year. 
 
Please remember to send your child in with cardigans or jumpers at the moment, as we keep the 
school very well ventilated, and it can get a little chilly! 
 
I hope you have had a lovely weekend and been able to take some time to relax a little. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to get in touch if we can help in any way. 
 
Best wishes 
 

Sarah Boyce   
 
Principal 
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